
T H A N K S TO MESSRS S U T T O N 
FROM THE MIDLAND SECTION 

Dear Mr Palin, 
May I, on behalf of the above section of the Greenkeepers' Association, tender our thanks for your kindness, and that of Sutton's Seeds Ltd., for the conducted tour of the Trial Rounds, Laboratory and Seed Warehouse, on Tuesday, 13th June. 
Will you also convey our thanks to Mr Owen Sutton for his extended kind-ness, the directors for the reception on our arrival, and lunch and tea during the day, and to Messrs Rixon, Bowman, Luxton, Jenkins and Hurdley for their most interesting demonstrations and talks during the tour of the establish-ment. 

We were also delighted to meet Mr Hunt and Mr Prior, who as you know are greatly respected for their past help to us in the Midlands. We are holding our autumn tournament at the Moor Hall Golf Club, Sutton Coldfield, on the 19th September and should be very pleased to have Mr Prior with us as a guest for the day. 
Once again, my personal thanks to you, Mr Palin, for the most courteous way in which you received us and took care of everything during the visit. 
Trusting you are well, 

Kind regards, 
R . J . PUGH. 

BRITISH GOLF GREENKEEPERS' MIDLAND SECTION VISIT SUTTON'S 
AT READING 

A group taken in front of the main office 

FOR HIRE 
SISIS AUTOTURFMAN Aerator for hire, £25 per week — Do it yourself. J. B. 
Burnell, 2 Clarence Road, Eaglescliffe, Stockton on Tees. 




